March 15, 2013
Sheldon Greer, P.E.
GND, LLC Consulting Engineers                 

10224 Green River Place. NW. 
Albuquerque, NM    87114

Re:
Lots 34A, B, C and D

Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 03-13-13 (G-13/D029)

Dear Mr. Greer,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 03-13-13, the above referenced report can not be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:
· A copy of the final plat approved by DRB is required to accompany the grading and drainage plan prior to building permit approval by Hydrology.
The drainage concerns on the grading plan have been sufficiently addressed and once the above comment is satisfied please resubmit the grading plan to Hydrology for final approval. If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail

